
STRAY LIVESTOCK AUCTION 

 

Pursuant to North Carolina General Statute 68-20, the Cleveland County Sheriff’s Office 
is publicly announcing a stray livestock auction which will be held at the Cleveland 
County Animal Shelter. This sale will be conducted by Cleveland County Animal Services 
on Friday September 30th, 2022 10:00 Am. 

The animal to be auctioned is as follows: 

One brown male Pot Bellied Pig No brands or other markings. Pig was found on W. Stagecoach 
Trail in Lawndale, NC. 

One black female Pot Bellied Pig. No brand or other markings. Pig was found on W. 
Stagecoach Trail in Lawndale, NC. 

 

If you have any further questions about the animals, please call Cleveland County Animal 
Services at 704-481-9884. Or Email Nick Powell at Nick.Powell@clevelandcountync.gov 
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